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Corporate Services Department

Dr. J.J. Lynch,
Chairman,

Dublin Bus,

59 Upper O’Connell St.,
Dublin 1.

16™ June, 2010
Please refer to our Ref. No. on all correspondence: EM/0610

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Dr. Lynch,

The following Emergency Motion was passed at the County Council meeting held on
14™ June 2010:

“That this Council resolves to make immediate contact with Dublin Bus to strongly
appeal for a meeting to be held in the Lucan area with Dublin Bus, the community
and public representatives in attendance. That the Council, on behalf of all of the
Lucan Councillors, appeals to Dublin Bus to arrange this meeting without delay and
to take account of the very valid concerns that the public are raising in relation to the
way in which routes have been altered despite other more acceptable solutions being
available.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

/-

Mary Maguire,
Meetmgs Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.

South Dublin County Council, Tel: +353 1 414 9000 angail 24/7 Connect 24/7
County Hall, Tallaght, SMS: 086 173 1707 with Council information and
Dublin 24, Email: info@sdublincoco.ie services at www.southdublin.ie




